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AGENDA ITEM:     Approval of Facility Usage Fees for Specialized Training 
Resources at the Public Safety Training Center Effective 
Fall 2018 

 
DISCUSSION:     Facility Usage Fees are being proposed for the use of 

Training Resources at the new Public Safety Training 
Center. The proposed fees provide flexibility to allow Public 
Safety agencies to reserve the use of specialized training 
resources, including but not limited to the Gun Range, the 
Reality-Based Training Center, and the Defensive Tactics 
Room, for agency training activities that are not delivered as 
formal courses. These fees are consistent with those 
charged by other Law Enforcement Training facilities 
managed by community colleges in the state.  A 
recommended fee of $250 for four hours of usage and a 
$500 fee for eight hours of usage is requested.  
        

DISTRICT PRESIDENT’S  The District President recommends that the Board of 
RECOMMENDATION:   Trustees approve facility usage fees for specialized training 

resources at the Public Safety Training Center effective 
Fall 2018. 

 
SUGGESTED MOTION:   “Mr. Chairman, I make a motion that the Board of Trustees 

of Collin County Community College District approve 
facility usage fees for specialized training resources at 
the Public Safety Training Center effective Fall 2018.”  


